
 

 
 

 

Ref: A2752838 

 
6 November 2018 

 

Ms Katie Milne 
cgoodwin@tweed.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Milne 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 26 October 2018 regarding the Tweed Valley Hospital site. I 
am replying on behalf of the Premier and I appreciate you expressing your views on this matter.  
 
As the matter raised falls under the primary responsibility of the Hon Brad Hazzard MP, Minister for 
Health, it is appropriate that the Minister considers your correspondence and I have forwarded it 
accordingly. 
 
If you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact the Office of Minister Hazzard 
on (02) 8574 6000. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to the Government’s attention. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Jonathan O’Dea MP 

Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier and Treasurer 
 
CC: The Hon Brad Hazzard MP, Minister for Health 

 


